United States Department of the Interior

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE
1849 C Street, NNW.
Washington, D.C. 20240

IN REPLY REFER TO:

H36(2256) February 19, 2008

Mrs. Lynne Braddock Zollner
Historic Resources Administrator
Planning Division

P.0O. Box 708

Lawrence, KS 66044

Dear Mrs. Zollner:

The National Park Service has reviewed the revised plans and specifications submitted via e-mail
on December 31, 2007, regarding the Carnegie Library, prepared under Save America’s
Treasures grant, number 20-04-ML-0021. These documents concerned a revised drawing (dated
January 23, 2007) for the proposed new addition. The new addition is acceptable as it is low in
height than the parapet and rear roof level of the original historic building. NPS has discusscd
this addition with the Kansas Statc Historic Preservation Office and they also have found it (o be
acceptable.

If you have any questions about this letter, please feel free to contact Tawana Jackson of my staff
by telephone at 202-354-2065, or by cmail at tawana jackson@nps.gov.

Sincerely,
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Hampton Tucker
Chief, Historic Preservation Grants Division



